. The
Welcome Centre

Charity No. 1151282

Dear friends

This year's Harvest may have looked a little different for your church or school,
however we are exceptionally grateful that you have thought of The Welcome
Centre during what has been a very difficult time.

During the last 6 months, the community has continued to support our food
bank with financial donations that has helped us keep our shelves stocked and
our clients from going hungry. Your donations of food and toiletries from
Harvest Festival this year will help us continue our service during the winter
months.

The Welcome Centre provides support all year along, and we really appreciate
your donations of food and money at Harvest and throughout the year. For
further ways to support us and to find out about latest news and events, please
visit our website www.thewelcomecentre.org

Best wishes from all The Welcome Centre team
|

Emma

Emma Greenough

Fundraising Manager
emma.greenough@thewelcomecentre.org
01484 515086
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